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IMPORTANT PUBLIC NOTICE

EXTENSION OF DEADLINE FOR MEMBER
REGISTRATION

Following the commencement of registration into the National Health Insurance Scheme
(“NHIS”) which commenced on 1st October 2019, the National Health Insurance
Management Authority (“the Authority”) wishes to thank the public for the
overwhelming response.

After considering stakeholder feedback regarding the registration process and timelines,
we hereby NOTIFY the Public that the registration period has been extended from 10t
November 2019 to 10t December 2019. However, contributions for October 2019 which
were due on 10 November 2019 MUST still be accrued and remitted to the Authority
together with the November 2019 Returns no later than 10th December 2019.

Please NOTE that the Authority shall not levy any penalties for the October 2019
overdue Returns.

The Public is guided to continue with the registration process by following the steps
outlined under our Registration Portal on our webpage www.nhima.co.zm.

For further queries, kindly contact us on +260 211 356498/9. You can also send your
queries to: info@nhima.co.zm
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